
NOTICE  is  hereby  given
pursuant to the provisions of
the  Fictitious  Names  Act  of
Pennsylvania  that  an
application for registration of a
fictitious  name {was/will  be}
filed  in  the  office  of  the
department  of  State  of  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania, for the conduct
of  a  business  under  the
fictitious  name  of
Build4Nkabom  with  its
principal place of business at
2366 Golden Mile Hwy, #405,
Pittsburgh.  PA  15239.  The
names and address, including
the street and number, if any,
of all persons who are parties
to the registration are: I  AM
Infinite Awareness Mpact LLC,
2366 Golden Mile Hwy, #405,
Pittsburgh. PA 15239.
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